
Akron Public Schools Transportation Services Attn: Ramona Carroll 
10 N Main Street, Rm 513, Akron, OH 44308 Phone: (330) 761-2738 

 

 

Stopfinder Information Update 

Akron Public Schools uses a tracking program called Stopfinder to assist in live tracking of our buses 
that are providing transportation services. This app program will let you keep track of your student’s 
bus virtually. This can assist you in planning and being aware of any possible changes and delays. 
You will need to download the app onto your Android or iPhone. The app icon looks like the image 
above. 

In order to be able to access the Stopfinder application for the current school year, we ask that you 
please complete this form with the most accurate up-to-date information for your child/ren. Stopfinder 
requires a guardian name and email address in order to allow you to be connected to it. Please 
resubmit this form every time that you have a change in phone number or email address. This form 
cannot be used to request transportation service consideration – this is for updating information only! 

Please complete the information below. Please be sure to list your student’s legal birth name as it 
appears on the birth certificate. If you do not know your student’s *APS Student ID number, please 
leave that area blank. 

PLEASE PRINT THE REQUIRED INFORMATION BELOW: 
 

*STUDENT ID   STUDENT NAME  DOB/GRADE SCHOOL 
000123456   IMA EXAMPLE  01/01/15 / KG 

/ 

ST. AUGUSTINE (Example Only) 

   

      
/    

      
/    

      
/    

GUARDIAN NAME ADDRESS 

 

 
EMAIL ADDRESS ALL-CALL NUMBER FIRST CONTACT NUMBER 

  ( )  ( )  

Please be aware that this form is required to be completed anytime you need to update your 
information. Please return this completed form to your school or to Akron Public Schools via the 
following manner: 

To Mail or In Person To Email: 
Akron Public Schools transrft@apslearns.org 
ATTN: Transportation Services 
10 N. Main Street 
Room 513 
Akron, OH 44308 

Request Change Date: 
_____/______/______ 

This form cannot be used to replace a request 
for transportation services due to a change of 

address and/or school of attendance. 

mailto:transrft@apslearns.org

